Notice regarding cancellation of Recruitment process for Peon/Office Assistant

It is notified for general information that the recruitment process as per the
advertisement dated 27.10.2022 for recruitment of Peon/Office Assistant has
been cancelled by NABFOUNDATION due to administrative reasons. We

confirm that no recruitments have been made in this regard.
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